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24 April 2013 
 
 
Electricity Authority 
PO Box 10041 
Wellington 6143 
Sent by email only to submissions@ea.govt.nz 
 
 
Strategic Directions for Market Development 
 

Thank you for providing this opportunity to make submissions on the Electricity Authority’s 
document:  Strategic Directions for Market Development.   

 

We suggest two additions to the document: 

x Clear and explicit mention of the Government’s 90% renewable generation by 
2025 and an acknowledgement that the electricity market rules can influence the 
achievement of this target.   

x An assessment of the state of play internationally in relation to electricity markets 
and insights for the NZ electricity system.  It would be helpful and insightful to 
briefly outline trends in electricity market systems, just as the document looks at 
technology trends. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Eric Pyle 
Chief Executive 
 
6 January 2011 
 
Phone:  (04) 499 5048   Post: PO Box 553 
Mobile:  027 244 1049    Wellington 6140 
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